
Candidates for the WPOA Board 

1- Holly Berry (Incumbent) - Holly works in the legal field and enjoys spending her time with her 

family, neighbors, and her retired greyhound. Holly has been a member of the Woodhaven 

community since 2017 and has served on the board since 2020. She is committed to seeing 

Woodhaven Shores thrive throughout the coming years. 

 

2- Wilbur Collins – Wilbur is a retired Electrician and has served on the WPOA board in the past. He 

has served on a number of committees including the Bylaws, Maintenance, and Dam 

committees. He has also worked on road repairs with Enders Pothole repair trucks. Wilbur has 

lived in Woodhaven for 49 years and wants to keep it a great place to live. 

 

 

3- Paul Grinter – Paul has lived in the neighborhood for 9 years and has served on the board once 

before. He would like to support the board and one of the ways he would like to do this is by 

heading up a group of volunteers to assist maintenance and the board on projects we can do in-

house. He has done this in the past and it helps to keep our costs down by not hiring on the 

outside. 

 

4- Jan Harlan (incumbent) – Jan has been a resident of Woodhaven since 1986 and served two 

terms on the board in the early 2000’s. The current board has spent a lot of time taking back our 

community from Evernest. Our focus moving forward will be collections and improvements to 

the community. I look forward to serving an additional 3-year term. 

 

 

5- Sharon Moskalski – My name is Sharon Moskalski. I have lived in Woodhaven Shores for 6 years.  

My husband and I started our business 30 years ago and retired this year.  Through those years I 

learned to operate within budgets, respect employees and listen to customers.  The residents of 

Woodhaven Shores deserve the best that their POA can deliver.  I have seen the changes as this 

new board has taken back the daily operations.  They truly want Woodhaven to be a vibrant 

community while working within the budget.  I would like to help continue that positive progress 

for the neighborhood.  The residents of Woodhaven Shores depend on the board to make the 

best decisions for the community.  In our business, the customers depended on us in the same 

way.  I would like to offer my experience to Woodhaven Shores and hope to have your vote in 

the upcoming election. 

 

6- Greg White (incumbent) – Greg respectively requests consideration to run for a position on the 

2025 WPOA Board. He moved to Woodhaven in May of 2019 from Chester, Virginia. Greg has 

been currently serving on the Board since 2021 and he volunteers as the Maintenance 

Supervisor. Greg states the following: “Our neighborhood is unique with privately owned roads, 

public access areas, common areas, our beautiful lake, and the wonderful residents of 

Woodhaven Shores. It would be my pleasure to serve this community and assist the residents. I 

appreciate the opportunity to run as a candidate and serve on your behalf.” 

 


